
Student Activities/Athletics Committee Minutes
6/7/2021
5:30 PM

In attendance:
Doug Berry: Assistant Superintendent
Andrew Klaich: Athletic Director
Jean Lucasey: Board Member
Louis Schwartz: Board Member

Agenda:

Spring Season Update:

Andrew gave an update on the spring season as athletics will be wrapping up this week.  Our
student-athletes, coaches  and parents did a fabulous job managing all of the covid protocols
put in place by the section and state.

Looking Forward to 2021-2022 Season:

We are anticipating several coaching changes as the following individuals have stepped down
from their current roles. Graham Smith (Varsity Girls Soccer, Connor Cohn (Mod boys soccer
and Varsity Girls lacrosse) and Stephanie Mills (Girls Varsity basketball).

We are planning for a modified football season but believe that many of our 7th and 8th grade
students will play for the Dobbs Ferry Youth Football 7th and 8th grade team.

We are cautiously optimistic that the upcoming school year will not see any COVID-19
restrictions on interscholastic sports


